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Monday 18th September 2023 

This term’s value is: Respect 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 18th September: After-School Sports Club – *confirmation emails sent   
Friday 22nd September: Celebration Assembly 2.45pm  
Saturday 23rd September: Autumn Fair 12-4pm   
Thursday 5th October: Superhero Menu through Kingswood Catering – School Census Day  
Monday 16th October: Whole School Vaccination  
Friday 20th October: Last day of Autumn Term 1  
Tuesday 31st October: School re-opens to pupils  

PE 
 
                               Class 1: Monday & Friday 

             Class 2: Monday & Wednesday 

                                    Class 3: Monday 

 

 
 

Please can you child come into school wearing their PE kit, 
trainers, long hair tied back and earrings removed please. 

Reading Book change days 
 

                  Class 1: Monday 

                  Class 2: Monday  

                  Class 3: Monday 

 

 
 

Please can reading books and reading 
records be brought into school daily – Thank 

You 

Awards  
 

                                            Stars of the Week: Cora, Ava, Luke 
                                            Special Mentions: Leo, Ella, Dylan, Mia, Lily R  
                                            Home Awards: Leo, Mia, Lily GW 
 

Please remember to send in any home awards or achievements –  
we love to see what your children have been up to! 

 

From Mrs Busari   
  

A big thank you to everyone for their generosity on Friday for 
our Mufti Day.  We have lots of chocolate prizes ready for the 
chocolate tombola at the Autumn Fair.  We would still 
welcome any donations of pre-loved teddies, bottles and jars 
and also any cakes for the day to sell in the café.  Please 
continue to share our advert far and wide so that we get lots of 
people to come and enjoy the afternoon.   
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On Friday, we said goodbye to Mr Harrison.  He is leaving us to 
train as a teacher at university.  He will be greatly missed in 
school but we know he will go on to make an excellent 
teacher.  He will be coming to help on Saturday at the Autumn 
Fair before he starts his course.   
 
As you will know, we have a no dogs on site rule.  However, we 
do have one parent who trains up guide dogs.  Part of their 
training means that they need to get used to being around 
crowds.  The parent has asked if she is able to bring the dog 
onto site sometimes to help with the training and I have said 
that as it is a trainee guide dog that we are happy to support 
the training process and allow them on site. 
 
Our Year 5 children went and had an amazing day at 
Courteenhall on Thursday for their first of five visits as part of 
the TRUST programme.  The children spent the day walking, 
doing yoga, playing games and team exercises as part of the 
day and will be doing a variety of tasks over the next 4 
Thursdays.  Well done to all who took part, you represented 
Cosgrove brilliantly and from the photos it looked like you had 
lots of fun.   
 
I hope that you have a lovely week in school,  
 
With best wishes, 
 

Mrs Jude Busari  

Executive Head Teacher 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

We have spaces for pupils in years 1-6 to 
learn the Guitar. Mr Finch comes in weekly 

on a Friday afternoon. 
 

Cost: £7 for a weekly shared 20 minute 
lesson 

 
Please speak to Mrs Wilson in the office  

 

 
Flu Vaccination  

 
Details emailed to everyone  

 

Monday 16th October 
 

Deadline to consent: Wednesday 11th 
October 

 
Please email the school office if you do not 

give your consent 
 
 
 
 
 

 


